
	

	

OAK	GROVE	BOARD	OF	EDUCATION	MEETING								6-23-20	
This	is	a	summary	of	events	that	occurred	at	the	June	meeting,	not	the	official	minutes.)	

						
New	Business/Information	
• The	District	has	received	guidance	from	ISBE	regarding	returning	to	school	in	the	fall	
• Dr.	Lemon	nominated	the	PTO	for	the	Those	Who	Excel	award	
• Applied	for	a	$50,000	maintenance	grant	and	received	notification	of	acceptance	
• End	of	Year	District	Newsletter	published	by	mid-July	
• School	calendar	update	to	adjust	for	not	attendance	day	for	election	day	in	November	
• The	Board	received	a	FOIA	regarding	remote	learning	
• Curriculum,	PTO	and	SEDOL	reports	are	attached	to	BoardBook	
• Summer	projects	under	construction,	on	schedule,	on	budget	
• Student	device	drop	off	and	pickup	process	going	well	
	
Approvals	
• The	Board	approved	the	consent	agenda		
• The	Board	approved	the	suggested	PRESS	policy	updates	
• The	Board	approved	the	FY21	Budget	
• The	Board	approved	the	Designation	of	Depositories	for	FY21	
• The	Board	approved	Scott	Blumberg	as	treasurer	
• The	Board	approved	the	CLIC	renewal	payment	for	$82,	354.00	
• The	Board	approved	to	adopt	the	ISBE	Consolidated	Plan	
• The	Board	approved	the	Personnel	Action	
	

Next	Board	Meeting	is	July	21,	2020	


